
The	 UNICEF	 Masquerade	 Ball	 is	 UNICEF	 Next	
Genera9on’s	 signature	 philanthropic	 event.	
Masked	 guests,	 dressed	 in	 their	 finest	 aDre,	
dance	 the	 night	 away	 in	 celebra9on	 and	
support	 of	 UNICEF’s	 lifesaving	work.	 Over	 800	
emerging	global	leaders,	innovators,	celebri9es	
and	 philanthropists	 aMend	 the	 UNICEF	
Masquerade	Ball	each	year.	

UNICEF	
MASQUERADE	

	•	BALL	•	

6TH	ANNUAL	

Past	Event	Elements	
	
•  Raised	over	$360,000	in	2017	for	

UNICEF’s	Emergency	Relief	Fund	and	a	
women’s	empowerment	program	for	
Syrian	refugee	women	in	Jordan.	

•  Over	1	billion	media	impressions	over	the	
past	4	years.	

•  Over	800	influen9al	guests	including	
celebri9es,	philanthropists,	business	and	
community	leaders.	

•  Held	at	iconic	venues,	Cli[on’s	Cafeteria	
and	the	Hollywood	Forever	Cemetery.	

2018	Event	Details*	

	
•  Loca9on:	Los	Angeles,	CA	
	
•  Venue:	TBD	
	
•  Date:	October	2018	
	
•  View	Highlights	From	2017	at:	

unicefmasqla.org	
	
	
Learn	more	about	partnership	opportuni9es	
from	Casey	RoMer,	424.332.349	or	
croMer@unicefusa.org.		
	
	
	
	

*Event	details	subject	to	change. 

children	first.	



Learn	more	about	partnership	opportuniHes	from	Casey	RoKer,	424.332.349	or	croKer@unicefusa.org.		

PARTNERSHIP	OPPORTUNITIES		
PresenHng	Sponsor	($100,000)	

	
•  Exclusive	use	of	9tle	“Presen9ng	

Sponsor”	for	the	2017	UNICEF	
Masquerade	Ball	in	Los	Angeles	

	
•  Brand	category	exclusivity	and	first	

right	of	refusal	to	retain	
sponsorship	a	second	year		

	
•  30	9ckets,	which	includes	private	

lounge	sea9ng,	access	to	a	
reserved	VIP	area,	dedicated	server	
and	boMle	service,	and	VIP	gi[	bags		

	
•  Logo	recogni9on:	corporate	logo	

will	be	included	on	all	event	
materials	(print	and	electronic)	
including	but	not	limited	to:	save	
the	date,	invita9on,	website,	step	
and	repeat,	event	signage,	email	
correspondence	and	
adver9sements	if/when	available		

	
•  Name	recogni9on:	corporate	name	

men9on	in	media	alerts,	press	
releases,	social	media	event-
related	posts,	and	U.S.	Fund	for	
UNICEF	annual	report		

	
•  Opportunity	to	display	product	and	

provide	an	item	for	VIP	gi[	bags	
	
•  Special	thank	you	announcement	

on	site	
	
•  Membership	in	the	Audrey	

Hepburn®	Society*,	including	an	
invita9on	to	visit	UNICEF’s	
programs	in	the	field	and	
emergency	opera9ons	center	and	
access	to	field	staff	

	
•  Membership	in	UNICEF’s	Next	

Genera9on	and	invita9ons	to	
UNICEF	Next	Genera9on	events.	

 

The	Audrey	Hepburn	®	 Society	 recognizes	 the	
U.S.	 Fund	 for	 UNICEF’s	 most	 generous	
individual	 supporters,	 each	 giving	 $10,000	 or	
more	 in	 a	 fiscal	 year.	 Audrey	 Hepburn	 ®	
Trademark:	 Property	 of	 Sean	 Hepburn	 Ferrer	
and	Luca	DoD,	ALL	RIGHTS	RESERVED.	
	
*Partnership	 levels	 as	 of	 October	 28,	 2017.	
The	 U.S.	 Fund	 for	 UNICEF	 is	 open	 to	
customizing	 this	 sponsorship	 package.	 Please	
contact	 us	 to	 discuss	 crea9ng	 a	 tailored	
sponsorship	proposal.	

Diamond	Supporter	($50,000)	
	
•  20	9ckets,	which	includes	private	lounge	

sea9ng,	access	to	a	reserved	VIP	area,	
dedicated	server	and	boMle	service,	and	
VIP	gi[	bags	

	
•  Logo	recogni9on:	corporate	logo	will	be	

included	on	save	the	date,	invita9on,	and	
print	adver9sements	if	available	

	
•  Name	recogni9on:	corporate	name	

men9on	on	event	signage,	event	website,	
email	correspondence,	media	alerts,	press	
releases,	and	U.S.	Fund	for	UNICEF	annual	
report	

	
•  Opportunity	to	display	product	and	

provide	an	item	for	VIP	gi[	bags	
	
•  Special	thank	you	announcement	on	site	
	
•  Membership	in	the	Audrey	Hepburn®	

Society*,	including	an	invita9on	to	visit	
UNICEF’s	programs	in	the	field	and	
emergency	opera9ons	center	and	access	
to	field	staff	

	
•  Membership	in	UNICEF	Next	Genera9on	

and	invita9ons	to	UNICEF	Next	Genera9on	
events	

Gold	Supporter	($10,000)	
	
•  10	9ckets,	which	includes	private	lounge	

sea9ng,	access	to	a	reserved	VIP	area,	
dedicated	server	and	boMle	service	

•  Name	recogni9on:	corporate	name	
men9on	on	invita9on,	event	signage,	
event	website,	and	email	
correspondence	

•  Opportunity	to	display	product	and	
provide	an	item	for	VIP	gi[	bags	

•  Membership	in	the	Audrey	Hepburn®	
Society*	

•  Membership	in	UNICEF	Next	Genera9on	
and	invita9ons	to	UNICEF	Next	
genera9on	events	

PlaHnum	Supporter	($25,000)	
	
•  15	9ckets,	which	includes	private	lounge	

sea9ng,	access	to	a	reserved	VIP	area,	
dedicated	server	and	boMle	service,	and	
VIP	gi[	bags	

•  Logo	recogni9on:	corporate	logo	will	be	
included	on	the	invita9on	and	print	
adver9sements	if	available	

•  Name	recogni9on:	corporate	name	
men9on	on	event	signage,	event	website,	
email	correspondence,	media	alerts,	press	
releases,	and	U.S.	Fund	for	UNICEF	annual	
report	

•  Opportunity	to	display	product	and	
provide	an	item	for	VIP	gi[	bags	

•  Special	thank	you	announcement	on	site	

•  Membership	in	the	Audrey	Hepburn®	
Society*,	including	an	invita9on	to	visit	
UNICEF’s	programs	in	the	field	and	
emergency	opera9ons	center	and	access	
to	field	staff	

•  Membership	in	UNICEF	Next	Genera9on	
and	invita9ons	to	UNICEF	Next	Genera9on	
events	

Silver	Supporter	($7,500)	
	
•  8	9ckets.	which	includes	private	lounge	

sea9ng,	and	dedicated	server	and	boMle	
service	

•  Name	recogni9on:	corporate	name	
men9on	on	invita9on,	event	signage,	
event	website,	and	email	correspondence	

•  Membership	in	UNICEF’s	Next	Genera9on	
and	invita9ons	to	UNICEF	Next	Genera9on	
events	

Bronze	Supporter	($5,000)	
	
•  6	9ckets,	which	includes	lounge	sea9ng	

•  Name	recogni9on:	event	website	

•  Membership	in	UNICEF’s	Next	Genera9on	
and	invita9ons	to	UNICEF	Next	
Genera9on	events	


